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09 December 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We will be walking to All Saints Parish Church on Friday 16th December 2022. (Please 

note that EYFS are not going to the church – they are staying warm and dry at school 

to have lots of Christmassy fun)! 

 

Please can you make sure that your child is wearing a coat as the weather could be 

very cold and we will still be going even if it is raining. 

 

If there is a reason why your child can not come to the church with us then please 

talk to your class teacher. 

 

We are looking to find any parents who are willing to help us on that morning. We 

would need your availability between 9am and 12pm on the Friday to walk with a class 

to the church, remain in the service and walk back with the same class. There is no 

need for you to have a DBS check as you will not be left with any children on your 

own.   

 

If you are available at this time and feel it is something you could do, please return 

the reply slip with your child to their class teacher by Tuesday 13th December.  

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Miss Stones 

 

 

I ___________________         am available on Friday 16th December to accompany 

the children to the Church and return to school with them.  

 

My child/ children are ……………………………………………………………………………………………………….…. 

They are in class: ………………………………………………….. 

 

Signed _______________________________     Date ___________ 
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